
Health Insurance Organization increases its healthcare provider support  
 
The Health Insurance Organization has increased the funds allocated to 
healthcare providers which are used to finance each service covered, so that 
patients can access services without charge as of next December. It also replaced 
70% of the public hospitals’ dialysis machines.   

 


